
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 
JUNE 8, 2010 

 
PRESENT:  Bob Boynton, Chairman, Jack Messe, Dixie Rhoads, David McTigue, 
Joanne Meshna 
ABSENT:  Doug Waitt, Becky Doyle, Freddi Kazo, Bill Watkinson 
PUBLIC:  Matt Oliveira 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
David made a motion to approve the minutes of the May 12, 2010 meeting.  Dixie 
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Open Space:  Bob will be meeting with Dennis McKenney regarding the survey for the 
Rice lot off Flinkstrom Road, lot 3/4, tomorrow at 3:00 p.m.  The survey has proven to be 
more difficult than first thought and therefore the cost may be more than estimated. 
 
Trails:  Jack spoke with Tom Brumaghim regarding clean up on the Nussdorfer Trail.  
They will walk the trail sometime next week.   
 
The trail on the Kellogg property was discussed.  Jack and Doug will walk it again and 
locate it on a topo map.  Bob suggested they also flag it. 
 
Water Resources:  Members were given the latest proposal for the golf course.  Bob 
asked Joanne to see if there is a map with GPS coordinates on it so that the location of the 
ponds can be determined.  Questions arose as to where the sources of water would come 
from to fill the ponds and if the collection of water in the ponds would impact other areas. 
 
New Business:   Bob suggested that a wetlands inventory be done of local wetlands.  An 
overlay map could then be created that could be used to pinpoint wetlands during 
building or subdividing to determine impact to the wetlands.  The inventory should be 
done by a professional wetlands scientist.  Bob added that this was a long term important 
project and asked members to think about it. 
 
Saari Excavating submitted their final bill for work on the Johnson property.  It included 
$600.00 for gravel for the driveway that had not been in the original estimate.  Jack made 
a motion to approve payment of the $600.00.  Dixie seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      Joanne Meshna, Secretary 
 



 


